
 

 

Hello. We wanted to share that there was an accident today where one of our 
students was in with non-life-threatening injuries. He was taken to the hospital with a 
dean accompanying him until his parents arrive. We know this upsetting news and 
know many students are distressed. We have several counselors available 
throughout the day for support. 


